

MESSAGE FROM WAR CHAPLAIN – Ranger Tom Bragg

To serve your country is enough, but to volunteer to go out 15 or 20 miles into the jungle that you know nothing about with only five or six men is exceptional (some may say "crazy"), but that's what Rangers (LRP's) are all about, believing in themselves, their (LRP) buddies and God.

I thank each of you for going beyond the call of duty and being one of the very best Soldiers ever.

We invite CSM Tom Cruise and the Florida Rangers and Ranger Doug Perry and all the Mountain Rangers to attend the 60th Anniversary of the Korean War Rangers and WAR Reunion at Fort Benning, 22 – 26 July 2013. Our Patrol Base is the Wingate-Wyndham, 1711 Rollins Way, Columbus, GA. Phone 706-225-1000.

For more information contact:

Ranger Tom Bragg, 912-449-1840 or Ranger Milton Henderson 775-233-3860

P.S. A special thanks to all who are still serving!

MEMORIAL DAY PRAYER

Chaplain Thomas Bragg

Father, on this day of remembrance of those who gave their lives, we give thanks for all who served and those who gave so much.

This day we stop for just a few minutes, giving thanks and remembering how wonderful these men and women were. Lord we also pray for those who are in harm's way today. We ask you to protect those who are serving and their families back home. We also ask for guidance from you for our leaders and government officials.

Let us remember that the life and freedom we enjoy today we owe to those who served, for all gave some, but some gave all! Amen.